
 

 

 
Primary Day of Languages Friday 8th September 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We will be holding a whole school world languages event on the first Friday back after the summer 
holiday. The focus of the day will be to celebrate the rich linguistic and cultural diversity of Europe 
and the wider world. During the day our students will be involved in a variety of exciting activities, 
including quizzes and European language lessons, with cross curricular links to Citizenship, 
Geography, History and Art. 
 
As the purpose of the day is to promote language and development of cultural awareness, we 
would like the children to come to school dressed in clothing associated with a chosen country or 
by wearing the flag colours of a chosen country. There will be a prize for the most creative outfit! 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting and fun filled day. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Erin Fletcher 
 
(Modern Foreign Languages Coordinator) 
 
 


